
July - Sixth Grade Math Calendar 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3 Go to kenkenpuzzle.com and 
play.  Start with a 4 by 4 puzzle 
on easiest mode with all 
operations  and see if you can 
work up to the medium level. 

4 Happy Fourth of July! 
Measure a flag in centimeters 
and find the total area. 

5 List all the factors of 36 and 
48.  What is the greatest 
common factor? 

6 The tent is 8 ft. wide, 12 ft. 
long and 10 ft. tall.  What is the 
volume of the tent in cubic feet? 
If it is a two-man tent, how 
much space does each person 
have? 

7 How many 2’s need to be 
multiplied together to get a 
product between 100 and 200?  
 
 

10 Mr. Brown had a garden that 
was 2 yds by 3 yds.  He tripled 
its length and width next year. 
What was the area of the new 
garden?  Did the area triple?  

11 If a cat catches 7 mice in four 
days, how many mice should it 
catch in 16 days?  

12 What factor multiplied by 
432 gives a product of 4,752? 
How do you know? 

13 A box of cereal holds 98 
cubic inches of cereal.  What are 
all the possible dimensions 
(length, width, and height)  of 
the box?  

14 The rain storm started at 
3:30am and lasted until 4:45pm 
the next day.  How long was it 
raining?  
 

17 On Monday you walked 2 ½ 
miles, 3.25 miles on Tuesday 
and 1 ¾ miles on Wednesday. 
How many miles did you walk 
over the three days?  Show your 
answer as a decimal and a 
fraction. 

18 If the perimeter of the 
rectangle is 22 inches, what are 
its length and width?  What 
dimensions provide the greatest 
area?  

19 The soccer ball regularly 
costs $20, but is on sale for ¼ 
off.  If the tax is $.05 per dollar, 
how much will the ball cost on 
sale?  

20 The length of one side of a 
hexagon is 27 cm.  What is the 
perimeter of the hexagon? 

21 A bag of marbles can be 
divided into equal shares among 
2, 3, 4, 5, or 6 friends.  What is 
the least number of marbles the 
bag could have? 
 

24 What three even numbers 
have a sum of 54?  

25 If you spend $25 a day, how 
long will it take you to spend 
$100,000? 

26 Go online to play Thinking 
Blocks on mathplayground.com 

27 Find the value of x: 
 
2.978 + x = 3 

28 For the school trip, there 
must be 1 chaperone for every 
15 students.  How many 
chaperones are needed for 194 
students?  

31 Play a board game like 
Monopoly and be  the role of the 
banker.  
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August - Sixth Grade Math Calendar 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 1 If you fold a paper in half 6 
times, how many equal parts 
would there be?  Create a table 
to help you.  

2 The perimeter of a square is 
64 inches.  What is the length of 
each side?  

3 If 24 of the 60 seals in the bay 
are females, what proportion of 
the seals are female? List all the 
equivalencies.  

4 Mary owned half of a 
lemonade stand.  She sold 
one-fourth of her share for $150. 
What was the value of the 
business?  Draw a diagram to 
solve.  

7 If you have 3 flavors of ice 
cream, 2 kinds of sauce, and 2 
kinds of toppings, how many 
different sundaes can you make?  

8 Find the value of s: 
 
2 + (s x 8) = 26 

9 List the next three numbers in 
the sequence: 
 
5, 16, 27, 38,... 

10 One side of an equilateral 
triangle is 27.8 cm.  What is the 
perimeter of the triangle? What 
is the measurement of one of its 
angles?  

11 Flip a coin 25 times and 
record how many times it landed 
on heads.  What percent of the 
flips landed on heads?  

14 If you bought 3 movies each 
costing $12.98, and paid with a 
$50 bill, how much change 
should you receive?  

15 What number comes next? 
 
81, 27, 9, 3, 1, ___ 

16 Ortiz had 37 hits in 46 times 
at bat.  Pedroia had 23 hits in 31 
times at bat.  Who was the better 
hitter?  

17 Go online and play Locate 
the Aliens on 
mathplayground.com.  

18 Today is is 83 degrees in 
Sandwich.  In Norway it is -27 
degrees.  What is the 
temperature difference?  

21 Sam can cut a log into 3 
pieces in 24 minutes.  At this 
rate, how long will it take to cut 
another log into 8 pieces?  

22 List all the prime numbers 
between 0 and 50.  How many 
are there?  

23 Find a rectangular surface 
and measure to the nearest ¼ 
inch.  Find the area in square 
inches.  

24 You are wrapping a box for a 
gift.  The dimensions are 10 in. 
by 4 in. by 5 in.  What is the 
area of each side?  How much 
paper is needed to cover the 
entire box? 

25 If the letters in 
SUPERSTARS were in a bag, 
what is the probability of 
picking: an R? a vowel? an R or 
an S? 

28 Multiply 2.534 by 6.7. 
Subtract the product from 20.  

29 If 3 friends share $4.35,  how 
much money does each friend 
get?  

30 The product of 5 and some 
number is ⅝.  What is the 
number?  

31 Use a calculator to determine 
the number of seconds in one 
week.  
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